APPENDIX

FOR THE INNOCENTS

RESPONSES
TO
A STRATEGY FOR HEALING



AUSTRALIAN CATHOLIC BISHOPS CONFERENCL

General Seeretarsl

26 May 2015

The Innocentis
PO Box 2412
MT WAVERLEY VYIC 2149

Dear Signatories for The Innecents
Thank you far your letter and the attached document, Restoring the Face of Jesus,
which outlines a strategy directed towards healing for victims of clerical child sexual

abuse.

Your letter and the document will be forwarded to Mr Francis Sullivan, Chief
Executive Officer of the Truth Justice and Healing Council.

Yours sincerely in Chrisy

Fr Rrian tucas
General Secretary

[xd Mr Francis Sullivan

(PO BOK e T AGSFRAK A7T 2601 TEL: 02) 6201 94y FAX- M2, 547 6nes
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THE ARCHBISHOP OF BRISBANE

SANGUIS ET AGUA
U

7 July 2015

For The lnnocents
PO Box 2412
MOUNT WAVERLEY VIC 3149

Gentlemen,

Thanks for sending me your document “Restoring the Face of Jesus” which addresses

‘a buming issu€ and do€s so witha genuine sens€ of concernand a desire to be positive. -
In addressing sexual abuse of the young and vulnerable in the Church — and more

particularly in engaging the current Royal Commission — the Bishops and Major Superiors

have adopted a whole-of-Church approach, since the lack of coordination of the past is

something we simply can no longer afford. Therefore, the Bishops and Major Superiors as a

whole rather than individuals will have to consider your proposal.

[ will raise the matter at the forthcoming meeting of the Truth Justice and Healing
Council, and it will be up to the Council to decide whether your proposal or elements of it
should be recommended to the Supervisory Group which comprises the Permanent
Committee of the Bishops Conference and representatives of Catholic Religious Australia.

The Supervisory Group will then have to decide whether the proposal or elements of
it should be referred to the plenary meetings of the ACBC and CRA who alone in the end are
competent to make decisions on matters such as this.

That may sound bureaucratically complex at a time when the need to act is urgent.
But 1t 1s required if we are to adhere to the whole-of-Church approach we have adopted. So

too it is to listen to voices like yours that speak with clarity and compassion from the heart of
the Church.

Y ours sincerely in Christ,
Archbishop of Brisbane

cc Vicar General

The Most Reverend Mark Coleridge
GPO Box 282, Brisbane Qld 4001 Australia
Telephone +61 7 3324 3324  archbishop(@ bne.catholic.net.au






James Goold House

PO Box 146

East Melboume Vic 8002
Australia

26 May 2015

Mr B ) Mithen

P O Box 2412

MOUNT WAVERLEY Vic 3149

Dear Mr Mithen,

| write to acknowledge your recent correspondence with suggestions for ways of working
towards those who have suffered so terribly at the hands of Church personnel. Thank you
for sending the material to me which will be among the proposals considered by my
advisers and myself.

With prayerful good wishes,

Yours sincerely in Christ,

Al

ARCHBISHOP OF MELBOURNE



CATHOLIC DIOCESE OF DARWIN

26™ May 2015
Mr. B.J. Mithen

PO Box 2412 :
MOUNT WAVERLEY VIC. 3149

Dear Mr. Mithen
HEALING FOR THE INNOCENTS

Thank you so much for your correspondence and for the document enclosed.
As I'm sure you are aware this matter is an absolute priority for me and for our Diocese.
We are always open to anything that might add to what we consider to be best practise.

God Bless,

Bishop E. Hurley.

Postal: GPO Box 476 Darwin NT 0801 Austratia Office: 2 St John Court, The Gardens

P: 61 8 8942 6000 F: 61 8 8342 6060 E: diocadmin@darwin.catholic.org.au
ABN: 12 610 076 299












Diocese of * ¢ Parramatta

2" Floor, McGovern House, 12 Victoria Road, Parramatta, NSW, 2150
PO Box 3066, North Parramatta, NSW, 1750 Australia
Telephone: (02) 8838 3400 Facsimile: (02) 9630 4813

25 May 2015

Mr B ] Mithen

For the Innocents

PO Box 2412

MOUNT WAVERLEY VIC 3149
Dear Mr Mithen

Thank you for your recent letter to the Very Rev Peter Williams.

Your letter has been forwarded to Fr Williams along with the accompanying document for his
consideration and interest.

With all good wishes,

Yours sincerely,

5%

Lynn Taye
Executive Assistant to the Diocesan Administrator of Parramatta

Email: diocese@parra.catholic.org.au * Internet: www.parra.cathoiic.org.au




3 June 2015

Mr R Munro

For The innocents

PO Box 2412

MOUNT WAVERLEY VIC 3149

Dear Mr Munro,

Thank you for your letter and the enclosed material which was received in my office on
26 May 2015 while | was absent from the diocese. | am grateful to you for sending this to
me.

Your letter expresses a deep concern and compassion for the victims of sexual abuse. The
concern is shared by the vast majority of people in our Church community and wider society.

| would like to review the proposal in detail and discuss it with my advisors. Once | have
been able to do that | will contact you further.

| do appreciate your concern and your compassion in writing to me about this extremely
important issue that our Church is facing. | share this concern and am determined to find a
way to respond to these urgent needs for healing and hope.

Yours sincerely in Christ
P I
+ 40/\,0//9 laste Hpe I3

Most Rev Timothy Costelloe SDB DD
Archbishop of Perth

Catholic Church Office: 25 Victaria Avenue, Perih WA, 5000 Mailing Address: PO Bex 2211 East Perth WA 6892
Telephone: +61 89223 1351 Facsimile: +61 89221 1/16 Email:  archsec@perthcaltislic org.an Website: www perthcatholic. arg.au



Catholic Archdiocese of Adelaide

June 9, 2015
Ref No 15/0886

Healing for the Innocents
PO Box 2412
Mount Waverley VIC 3149

Email: fortheinnocents@prejagnant.org

Dear Coordinators of the “Restoring the Face of Jesus” initiative,
I write on behalf of Archbishop Wilson in response to your letter received on May 26, 2015.

You may be aware that Archbishop Wilson is presently on leave. Archbishop Wilson shares
your profound concern for the care of all those who have survived clerical child sexual abuse.
Since his installation as Archbishop of Adelaide a great deal of the resources of the
Archdiocese have been directed to the establishment of a Child Protection Unit, Police Check
Unit, the formation of clergy, employees and volunteers. [ know that the Archbishop will be
very keen to read your proposal and to give it his most sincere consideration once he is in a
position to do so.

In the meantime with your permission will forward your document to our Child Protection
Unit and to our Archdiocesan Leadership Team for their consideration at this early stage.

Thank you again for this initiative and for your concern for those who have experienced such
terrible offenses against Christ.

Yours sincercly,

Fr Philip Marshall
Vicar General

Yo\ Cerresponde nce\ Vicars (’(*11--!‘&/\2()15\ Restoying the Fio u_f‘]vu‘us U8d6 615.dor
Catholic Diocesan Centre, 39 Wakefield Street, Adelaide SA 5000
GPO Box 1364, Adelaide SA 5001 | (08) 82108210 | www.adelaide.catholic.org.au









Dear Robert and other members of the For the Innocents group,

Thank you for your email and the copy you attached of “Restoring the Face of Jesus”. Thank you
also for the letter and the printed copy of the document that you sent by post.

It was good to read of your concern to promote a more complete and community-based healing
strategy for those who have been abused and their families and the community as a whole. |
commend you on the broad-based group you have gathered together to form For the Innocents. |
am also grateful for your reflections in the document “Restoring the Face of Jesus”. You have
provided some helpful observations on the present situation and made some valuable proposals
for developing a restorative healing strategy.

| noted your references to trauma-informed care. This was an area spoken of by Dr Carolyn
Quadrio during the recent Royal Commission hearing in Ballarat. | also noted the encouragement
of cooperation between diocesan leadership and support groups. We have made some progress
in this in discussions between the Ballarat-based Moving Towards Justice group and diocesan
representatives but more needs to be done. You referred to professionals who could facilitate the
healing of victims. We have developed some cooperation with the professionals at the Ballarat
Centre Against Sexual Assault and Relationships Australia but again more could be done in this
line. I thank you for these and for all your proposals for strategies, both at a diocesan level and a
parish level. | also appreciate your suggestions about an Australia-wide outreach.

| will forward your document to the members of our Diocesan Professional Standards Consultative
Panel and discuss your proposals with them.

I’ll attach a copy of a letter | have written recently to the people of our diocese following the Royal
Commission hearing in Ballarat. This will give you some points about our current approach.

Thank you for your good wishes and prayers. | offer my good wishes and prayers for you in all you
do to promote the much needed healing.

God bless you all.
Paul Bird CSsR

Bishop of Ballarat



